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We have had a particularly successful year. Since February, we have tried 
to develop a series of weekly events run by a different committee 
member each week, based on their own skill base. Some were more 
successful than others, but in general we had a good time. 

Activities included walks, spa & video games, a medieval challenge badge, Viking re-enactment with 
another Bangor society, bell ringing, a bug themed pub crawl, nerf games, light painting and of 
course a camp. We enjoyed a weekend at Rowen in Conwy walking with Sheffield StinGS. 

The year culminated with an AGM where a full new committee was elected – very exciting 
considering our very small committee at the start of the year! We then continued the evening into 
the Bangor Societies Awards evening. We were able to celebrate a personal award for every 
member and the society gaining the ‘Most Improved’ award – something we’ve worked incredibly 
hard for & are very proud of! (Photo included) 

We’re so pleased with our progress this year – increased participation in SSAGO events, more 
members & of course our successful bid for next year’s summer rally! A final well done to a super 
committee and we’re all looking forward to another fab year! 

 

 

- Penelope Dell-Smith – BUGS Chair 2013-2014 


